Ennis Parish Parish Office, Station Road, Ennis Telephone 065 6824043

www.ennisparish.com email ennischaplains@gamail.com

Dear Parent or Guardian,

This is an important year for your family as your child is preparing to receive **Sacrament of First Reconciliation, First Holy Communion in 2026**. The school community will be working hard to ensure the best preparation for all involved.

We in the Parish share this responsibility and invite you to play your part in this special year and we invite you to attend a meeting in the Ennis Pastoral Centre (Assumpta Hall, beside the cathedral) on Wednesday, 17th September 2025 at 7.30 m. The meeting will conclude by 8.15. Please make every effort to ensure that your family is represented at this meeting as we will be outlining our programme for the year ahead.

If you are unable to attend this meeting please contact us by the email above or through the parish office.

We are looking forward to meeting you, and we ask that you join us in prayer for all children preparing to receive Sacraments in the year ahead.

With every good wishes and blessings,

Fr. Joy Njarakattuvely

School Chaplain